
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2019 2:02 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 
7:00 P.M.) 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed 
Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 7:00 
P.M.)  

Joseph Verbrugge submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 P.M. and Regular Meeting - 7:00 P.M.) 

Item: 2k) REPORT 19-0338 RECOMMENDATION TO APPROVE THE SECOND AMENDMENT 
TO THE PROFESSIONAL SERVICES AGREEMENT WITH M6 CONSULTING, INC. TO 
CONTINUE LAND DEVELOPMENT ENGINEERING SERVICES (Acting Public Works Director 
Lucho Rodriguez) 

eComment: This comment is about item k) on the Consent Calendar: REPORT 19-0338 - 
RECOMMENDATION TO APPROVE THE SECOND AMENDMENT TO THE PROFESSIONAL 
SERVICES AGREEMENT WITH M6 CONSULTING, INC. TO CONTINUE LAND 
DEVELOPMENT ENGINEERING SERVICES (Acting Public Works Director Lucho Rodriguez) 
Hermosa Beach should NOT approve a Second Amendment to the existing Professional 
Services Agreement (PSA) with M6 Consulting, Inc. (M6) for land development engineering 
services. The base contract with M6 was executed February 23, 2016, and it has been over (3) 
years since Professional Engineering Services work has been publicly bid. The First Amendment 
extended the contract with M6 Consulting, Inc., (6) months beyond a (3) year contract for 
Professional Engineering Services to August 31st 2019. This second Amendment is asking for 
an additional (4) months to December 31, 2019, almost a year beyond a (3) year commitment 
with M6. It is time for a pubic bid on future Professional Engineering Services.  
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